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County Public Works to Replace Culvert 
 

(Sedgwick County, Kan.) – This afternoon, Sedgwick County Public Works closed 

Greenwich Road to thru traffic between 23rd Street South and 31st Street South to 

replace a culvert that washed out. Local traffic can use the road from each direction but 

cannot cross the culvert. Crews will begin replacing it tomorrow morning, June 26, and 

the road is expected to reopen by the end of day.  
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